
 
 

November Newsletter    
Happy Halloween! Wishing all of you a fun night of trick or treating!! It was wonderful to have so many 

families join us in the sanctuary for our Halloween parade! Thank you to our volunteers who passed out 

candy or helped in classrooms. Thank you also to everyone who donated candy and items for our 

Halloween parties. 

 

If you have extra Halloween candy that you would like to donate, please drop off your candy from 

November 1st – 8th to help with a local charity, Feed the Kids Columbus. Please see the flyer at the end of 

this newsletter.   A bin will be placed near the welcome desk to collect your donations. Thank you in 

advance! 

 

Speech screenings will be occurring this week and next. Permission slips must be returned in order for your 

child to be screened by Columbus Speech and Hearing. A short summary will be sent home after the 

screenings.  

 

Upcoming Events 
Nov. 1, 2, 7 Speech screenings 

Nov. 7 Parent Information Session 

Nov. 14-15 Turkey Trot  

Nov. 16   Kindergarten Information Night, 6:30 – 7:30 p.m. (Kindergarten Room) 

Nov. 20 Conferences for Green MW 3’s, Little Learners and Red 3’s.  

School day for all other classes. 

Nov. 21 Conferences for Green TTh 3’s, Red 3 day 3’s, Purple 4’s, Blue Ext. 4’s, Yellow 4’s, Orange Ext. 

5’s, Kindergarten  

Nov. 22-27 No School --  Thanksgiving Break 

Nov. 28 School resumes 

  

Parent information session 
Our next parent information session will be on Tuesday, November 7 from 9:15 – 10:00 a.m. in the church 

library.  Mrs. Sweress will be sharing information about Phonemic Awareness. Childcare will be provided. 

Please sign up through the following link. https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30E0A4EAAA728A1F94-44514627-
parent 
 

 

Kindergarten Information Night 
We will be hosting a Kindergarten Information Night for families interested in our 2024-25 Kindergarten 

class on November 16th from 6:30 -7:30 pm in the Kindergarten room. This is an opportunity to meet our 

teachers, learn about our program and engage in a question and answer discussion. Childcare will be 

provided. Please sign-up through this link: https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30E0A4EAAA728A1F94-44692548-
kindergarten#/ 
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Turkey Trot   
We are excited to launch our 2023 Turkey Trot school fundraiser. This is our only fundraiser for the school 

for the year. Envelopes will be sent home later this week and collected over the next two weeks. The 

funds raised will be used to provide new program-wide materials and new experiences for the students 

throughout the year.  

We invite you to come watch the children enjoy the obstacle course in our hallways and then join us in 

your child’s class for a special activity. More specific details will be sent out from the classrooms regarding 

times to attend. 
 

November Tuition 
Tuition will be posted tomorrow, November 1st for payments through Tuition Express.   

 

Preschool Enrichment December drop-in Days 
Please click on the link below to enroll your child in one or both of our two drop-in days for our Preschool 

Enrichment Program in December if your child is not already enrolled in our Friday program. The themes 

for these drop-in days will be a Polar Express Party and Christmas Around the World. 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30E0A4EAAA728A1F94-44692668-pepdrop 

Conferences 
Conference sign-ups will be available next week. The conferences give you an opportunity to discuss your 

child’s progress and ask teachers for feedback. In addition, your child’s teachers will be able to provide 

input for class placement for the 2024-2025 school year. We will be offering childcare this year. Please sign 

up at the welcome desk if you are in need of childcare for your child/children. 
 

Illness policy 
As we move further into the flu and cold season please be considerate and do not bring your children to 

school if they are not feeling well. Please do not bring them if you have given them medicine.  Children 

may return to school 24 hours after being fever free without the use of fever-reducing medication.  
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